
February 9, 2010 - EMPLOYEES OF SHERIFFS OFFICE DONATE FOOD 

Members and volunteers of Virginia Avenue United Methodist Church Food Pantry once again 
extends thanks for the donation of food which the employees of the Sheriff's office made to the 
food pantry. The food will help a lot in the distribution to those people who need it. Thanks to 
you and others there at the Sheriff's Office who contributed to the project.  
 

 

Major Dave Maples and his son making a delivery. 

 

Pastor Jim Oxendine, his wife Prue, and Jim Lowe, manager of the food pantry. 

 


